
STUDENT BULLETIN

November 12, 1963

GRADUATING STUDENTS:

Please return your graduation proofs today, or as soon as possible. 
You may return them to Portescue Studio or give them to Steve Grose- 
close. Mark on the envelope the number of the proof you want pre­
pared for the yearbook.

This week and next week are registration weeks for the winter quar­
ter. Students registering for winter quarter classes are urged to 
do so as early as possible. After next week (November 22) a cut­
off in registrations will go into effect. Those not registering 
now may not register again until January 6, and then only with a 
late fee.

SCHEDULE CHANGES
Winter Quarter - 1963-196!)-

Change
Prom To

Bible 306
Period Period Room Days

1 2 E-2 M-P
English 102-01 3 2 E-5 MWF
Missions 335 2 1 P-2 TTh
Psychology 191 2 3 E-ij. M-P

Period Room Days Teacher
Bible 110-03 New Test Sur 1 E-2 MWF Millard
Music Orchestra 7:30-9:10pm Chapel Wed. Plumper
Music Men's Glee 7:3Q~9:10prtl Chapel Tue s•. Plumper
P.E. 102-01

Physical Education (men) ]± Gym MW Beam
P.E. 102-02

Physical Education(men) 5 Gym MW Beam
P.E. 102-01

Physical Education (women) h. Gym TTh Harri s
P.E. 102-02

Physical Education(women) 5 Gym TTh Harris
P.E. 102-03

Physical Education(women)7~9Pm Gym Tues. Harris


